
INTERNAL STAFF UPDATE*
Wednesday, April 20, 2016

DOI:

United Healthcare, one of the four carriers on South Carolina's Obamacare exchange, notified 
DOI that it is withdrawing from South Carolina as of 1/1/2017. They only have about 3,000 
covered lives out of 200,000 total lives.

###

*This document is a transitory and temporary record created for short-term internal purposes
that includes informal materials that do not record decisions.
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